
Riley-Purgatory-Bluff Creek Watershed District 
  

Board of Managers 
  

Notice of Joint Workshop 
  

  
Tuesday, March 19, 2019 

  
 Eden Prairie City Hall 

Heritage Room 
8080 Mitchell Rd 

Eden Prairie, MN 5544 
  

5:30pm 
  
  

  
The Riley Purgatory Bluff Creek Watershed District Board of Managers will take part in a joint 
City of Eden Prairie- RPBCWD workshop on ​Tuesday, March 19, 2019​ to review 2018 efforts 
and discuss partnerships between both entities. The agenda for the Workshop is below. For 
more information, contact Claire Bleser, District Administrator, at (952) 607-6512. 
  
  

Agenda 
  

  
1. 2018 RPBCWD Annual Report and City/District partnership Update Information 

 

  
  

 


